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“Camp has been a constant reminder of what God’s love really is, and I’m called back 
year after year to share that love with as many people as I can.  Through that love that I 
received from others, I learned to love myself for who I am.”-Lucas B. (2018 Summer 
Camp Staff Member)          
             

Dear Friends                           October 30, 2018 
  
LOMIK is in the business of “changing lives” by connecting a young person with God through the camp 
experience at Lutheran Hills, Lutherwald & Lake Luther.  The quote above is just one example of the 
many inspiring responses received from our most recent summer staff members.  It reflects the 
profound impact witnessed time and time again through this amazing ministry. 
 
God uses these sacred spaces to engage campers in unique ways so needed in our fast paced, divided 
culture today.  To connect a child with God is to give a child a sense of belonging, acceptance, love; a 
sense of meaning and value.   
 
The Christian camp experience helps ground a child to a faith that provides the basis for character, 
personal conduct, positive relationships, and helps them form lifelong qualities and abilities to face life’s 
joys and sorrows, celebrations and challenges. 
 
A child’s Christian faith is stimulated and fortified through the camp experience. This faith is a rock upon 
which to build a life. 
 
As the new Executive Director of LOMIK I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to support this 
work and ministry as we grow Christian faith in young people! 
 
A gift of any amount helps us in this most important work.  
  
Thank you for your partnership!  
 
Rev. Stephen Flynn, Executive Director 
Lutheran Outdoor Ministries Indiana-Kentucky 
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